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Children’s Services 

 

Our Ref: SG 

Date: 19/03/2024 
 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 

S3 Assessments – April 2024 
 

As we approach the Spring term in S3 and our focus begins to move from the Broad General 
Education Experiences and Outcomes to Senior Phase and National Qualifications, departments 
will review a variety of assessment evidence for each pupil to inform final reports on CfE level 
achieved by the end of S3.  Our S3 Assessment period forms an important part of this process.  
Pupils will complete assessments in each subject area which provides valuable information on 
strengths and next steps as pupils prepare for S4.   
 
The S3 Assessment period runs from Monday 15th April to Friday 17th May.  All assessments will 
take place in normal class time and teachers will agree dates with classes in advance.  Teachers 
will inform their classes of broad revision areas and ensure pupils are clear on the revision 
resources they should be using.  Pupils should not be anxious about these assessments, but 
please encourage your child to prepare for them and approach them with ambition.  The 
assessments mark an important step towards preparing for SQA assessments in S4.   
 
Should you have any queries, please contact your child’s pastoral PT. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Steven Gould 
 
Steven Gould 
Depute Head Teacher 

http://www.glenifferhigh.renfrewshire.sch.uk/

